

Friends of Granby Veterans, Inc. PO Box 60176 Florence, MA 01062



2nd Annual Friends of Granby Veterans Scramble Golf Tournament Fundraiser

The Friends of Granby Veterans will be hosting its 2nd annual scramble golf tournament fundraiser to be held on Friday, Sept 13, 2024, at Chicopee Country Club, Chicopee, MA. We are inviting you to be one of our tournament sponsors. Your sponsorship, whether it be for yourself or your employer, helps make our tournament the success that it is, and for that, we are truly grateful.

For this year's tournament, we have multiple sponsorships available to select from.

>	Corporate/Business Sponsor with foursome -	\$1000 _	
>	Buffet Dinner Sponsor with Foursome -	\$800 _	
>	Lunch Sponsor -	\$500 _	
>	Longest Drive Sponsor -	\$300 _	
>	Closest to the Pin Sponsor -	\$300 _	
>	Tee Box Sponsor -	\$150 _	
Please	provide wording for sponsor sign:		

Please contact Rob Chauvin at 413-519-6636 or Mike Pandora at 413-205-6646 for further information. Payment may be by cash or check, and if by check, please make payable to Friends of Granby Veterans. Forms can be emailed to Rob Chauvin at chauvinr@live.com or Mike Pandora at granby4172@comcast.net, or mailed to Rob Chauvin at 40 Lyman St., Granby, MA. 01033. Payment is also available by Venmo to @Robert-Chauvin-2



The Friends of Granby Veterans, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization. We greatly appreciate any donation and we thank you for your consideration to support our annual golf tournament fundraiser.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Pandora President Friends of Granby Veteran's, Inc. (413) 205-6646